Fairbanks
Center
moves

Bigger and better things can
be expected from the:Fairbanks
Environmental Center in' 1978,
The center 'has moved info @
more spacious office.  The cen-.
ter now occupies the top floor
of the two-toned: green house
at the ‘Steese Highway-College
Road intersection.

Interior Alaskans are invited
to stop in for a visit. Féel free
to make use of the expanded li-

'l‘hc Environmental Center’s
new address is 431 Steese. The
phone number is 452-5021.



